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To:  The Honorable Student Body of the University of South Florida Tampa Campus 
From: Student Government Leadership 
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Date:  March 5th, 2021 
 
 
This week’s update for the Federal and Local Student Government is as follows:  
 
Federal Student Government 
 

• Finalized drafting the Memorandum of Agreement between SG and Alumni Association for the 
Alumni Mentorship Program.  

• Worked on an initial recommendation on the structure and functioning of the Campus 
Improvement Trust Fund (CITF) moving forward as one USF. 

• Welcomed our Street Team Interns!  
• Collaborating with the Digital Communities Steering Committee on a series of recommendations 

of digital community best practices moving forward in a hybrid format.  
 
Claire and Gustavo can be reached at sg-president@usf.edu and sg-vicepresident@usf.edu.   
 
Local Student Government 

• CAFC concluded discussion regarding the recommended allocation for Tampa campus SG 
Operations and university Department operations.   

• Free Wi-Fi hotspots are available for rent in the USF Tampa campus Library for all students in 
need of reliable internet access. There are only 20 hotspots available, so please only take one if 
you truly need it!  

• SG and Florida PIRG Students are in the process of designing a module together for summer 
orientation in which students will have the opportunity to register to vote.  

• More student entrepreneurs will be featured on SG social media weekly until the end of the 
semester, when a compilation will be created and posted as a catalog on the SG website.  

• The new SG Agency proposal, Bulls Student Advisors, passed the Senate Policy Committee with 
unanimous consent.  

• Discussed a consolidated CITF committee where capital improvement projects will be prioritized 
as a university rather than a specific campus.  

• Tampa Executive Branch members attended Safe Zone Training Part 1 today, in keeping with our 
commitment to internal diversity training.  

• Held our SG Monthly Townhall today from 3PM-4PM. 
 
Spencer and Zach can be reached at sg-governor@usf.edu and sg-ltgovernor@usf.edu.  


